
 
 

 

 

 

  

July 2022 

Dear Friends, 

 

New Zealand has opened the immigration site for new Visa applications 

as of July 4th.  Jenny and I will be able to submit our Visas this week and wait for 

New Zealand to approve them.  Please pray that there are no delays as we would 

like to be able to purchase our plane tickets within a few weeks. Our departure date 

is tentatively for early October.  Much of this depends on when our visas are 

approved. 

Your faithful prayers, support and patience while we have waited for New 

Zealand to reopen their borders and begin approving visas again is very much appreciated. 

Last month Jenny and I celebrated our 20th wedding anniversary which is a happy milestone!  We were able to 

get away for a little while which was very relaxing. 

We learned recently that Pastor Larry Williams for whom we have been requesting prayer, went home to be with 

the Lord.  While we sorrow for the family and church in their loss, we rejoice that he is in heaven with the Lord free 

from pain. 

I’ve been honored to fill in for a pastor in Alabama who is recovering from knee surgery and will be sharing the 

preaching in New Zealand via Zoom for the next few months until we are able to head over.  Later in July we will be in 

South Florida for meeting with a supporting church who asked to see us before we leave. In August we will head out to 

Wyoming and then to Pennsylvania both for mission conferences with supporting churches. 

 

We want to take a moment to say thank you to all the churches and folks who have provided funds for our setup 

funds.  As Paul said to the church at Philippi: 18 But I have all, and abound: I am full, having received of Epaphroditus 

the things which were sent from you, an odour of a sweet smell, a sacrifice acceptable, wellpleasing to God. 

 

May the Lord richly bless you all for how you have been such a blessing to us.  We love you and appreciate all 

that you have done for us and continue to do. 

 

In Christ, 

Brett and Jenny Hoffman 

Jeremiah 17:7 

850-910-2952 

hoffmanstonewzealand.com 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

Victory Baptist Church– 

Ashburton, New Zealand 

No delays with our visas 

Purchase of plane tickets 

Praises 

Fully funded Setup Funds 

Open Borders to New Zealand 


